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Professional Staff Early Retirement 
(Administrator) 

 

 

The Lake George Charter School does not have an early retirement plan. The Charter 

Board has intentions of exploring the development of an early retirement plan when the 

financial stability of the Charter School is established. The salary committee will be 

given this responsibility. 
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